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’ Summer Camp Witnesses

A couple of weekends ago, students stood up a various masses sharing their
experience at this summer’s trip down to Georgia. Below, you will find a few more
witnesses from students who participated this past year:

“I went to the Life Teen summer camp in Georgia. The camp was fun and very interesting. I

met many new people and made new friends. I also got to know the other kids in our St. John

Neumann group well. Our chaperones, Deacon Brian and Trish, were very funny; spending

fime with them on the long bus ride from the airport and hanging out with them at the airport

was very fun. There was mass every day, and, on the last night, there was mass outside. That
was very nice and special.”

- Ryan C.

“This summer I went to camp at Life Teen Camp Covecrest in Georgia. At camp, we had a lot
of fun especially during mud games, going to a waterfall, a ropes course and playing
chameleon at night. It was really nice to have mass every day and sometimes Adoration. I met
a lot of really nice people and I also got to know our two chaperones and the four other kids
that went with us a whole lot better. I had a really great experience at Camp Covecrest and 1
hope we'll be able to go back next year!”

- Rebecca C.

Thank you again to everyone who supported our students and helped make this trip
possible both financially and spiritually!

If you know someone in 6th - 12th grade who might be interested in coming with us
during the summer of 2026, you're invited to join us for a non-commitment informational
meeting on Monday, September 8th from 6-7 PM in the Main Church to learn more!



